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DUKE OF ED HIKE
Last week our Year 9 students completed their Bronze Qualifying Hike. 

104 students ventured to Bundeena Royal National Park to complete the Coast Track. They
walked along the Coast on Day 1, before hiking through the bush to Audley Weird on Day 2. This
was a total of 30km over two days.

We are incredibly proud of all the students who completed their hike and thankful for their health
and safety over the days.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img-20221112-wa0006jpg


 

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2


	IMG-20221112-WA0006.jpg

